To our current patients:

We wanted to let you, our loyal patients, know that we have always been committed to
serving our community the best we can. We are very pleased to announce that we have
made changes that will allow us to take new patients again. We know you are the best
referral source for us and we appreciate that. We are adding a new ancillary provider and,
hopefully, a new physician in the next year and this will allow for future growth. So we
now welcome your referrals of new patients.

Please call our office if you have any questions.

Thank you for being a part of our practice and we look forward to continuing to serve you
as well as family and friends who may not have been able to join with us previously.

Sincerely,
West Linn Family Health Center
Dr. Farley, Dr. Endo, Dr. Scott and Dr. Robinson

PS. Also, in case you are not aware, Dr. Farley continues to provide obstetrical services and
deliver babies, so we continue to provide that service as well and patients of the other
doctors in the clinic are welcome to see him for their obstetrical care while still keeping
their primary care doctor.



